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24th March 2020 
 

 
 
 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
 
We have had the following information which we have been asked to share with all parents and 
carers today as a matter of urgency. 
 
Coronavirus continues to spread in Wales. Public Health Wales yesterday announced that a further 
seven people have died in Wales over recent days as a result of the virus and the number of 
confirmed cases in Wales continues to grow by the day, with significant increases over the last two 
days in particular. 
 
The social distancing advice is there for a reason – people are falling ill and people with under-lying 
health issues are dying as a result of continued transmission of the virus. Therefore, it is absolutely 
imperative that we all personally take the responsibility to minimise the contact we have with one 
another to slow the spread of the virus. 
 
Play areas across the County have all now been closed and should not be attended.  If your children 
are not in the Emergency childcare settings please keep them safe at home, this extends to the 
evenings too. You have to do this for the safety of your family, friends and neighbours, to limit and 
slow down the spread of the virus. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


